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HAPPY NEW YEAR

Dear Members of PedLowNoc,

Best wishes for the new year! We hope to see you all at our Spring meeting on 24 of April 25

at UZ Leuven. Please find the program below. Accreditation has been applied. The Spring
meeting is free for our members, therefore we kindly remind you to renew your membership

for PEDLOWNOC in 2025.

Kind regards,

The Pedlownoc board.

PED

SPRING MEETING

|-®W Updates in Paediatric Ophthalmology Screening

N®C

Thursday 24 April 2025
13h30-17h00
UZ Leuven
Auditorium Orchidee

Followed by the general assembly
For all PEDLOW/NOC members
17h00 — 18h00

13u30: Registration
14u00: Congenital CMV infection: European guidelines, screening and treatment
Prof Dr Ina Foulon (UZ Brussel)
14u30: Retinoblastoma Dr Paulina Bartoszek (UCLouvain)
15u00: Current update in the screening and treatment of ROP
Prof Casteels Ingele (UZ Leuven)
15u30- 16u00 Coffee break
16u00: Genetic screening in newborns Dr Frangois Boemer (CHU de Liege)

16u30: The Epidemiology of Refractive Error and Refractive Changes in Preschool
Children in Flanders Dr Joseph Van Aerschot (UZ Leuven)




